ONEILCANNON

HOLLMAN DEJOMNG & LAING 5.C.

JOSEPH GUMINA, GRANT KILLORAN, AND ERICA
REIB PUBLISHED IN THE WISCONSIN LAWYER

An article by Attorneys Joseph Gumina, Grant Killoran, and Erica Reib entitled “COVID-19
Vaccination Mandates: What Now?” is featured in the March edition of the State Bar of
Wisconsin publication Wisconsin Lawyer. In their article they detail the challenges mandates
create and the current legal status of workplace vaccination requirements.

Read the full article here.
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